
 

 

 
 
 

 

Wednesday 11th May 2022  

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

RE: OGAT Primary Platinum Jubilee Celebrations  

 

I have the pleasure of sharing with you our arrangements for celebrating the Queen’s 

Platinum Jubilee. To acknowledge this milestone, we will take part in a number of 

events across the first half of the summer term. The ‘Make an Active Contribution to 

the Community’ pledge of the Outwood Primary Diploma (Summer 1) will become our 

‘Platinum Pledge’ for the 2021/22 academic year. The activities within the diploma for 

that half term will be refocused to provide a series of meaningful activities and 

community-based celebrations.  

 

We have also organised a range of celebration activities and competitions beginning 

with an OGAT Primary Platinum Playground Picnic on Wednesday 25th May. Your child 

will have the option of bringing a packed lunch from home or ordering a Special Jubilee 

school picnic bag (If you pay for school meals, please ensure your account is in credit).   

 

On Thursday 26th May our Platinum Jubilee celebrations will continue and children are 

invited to come to school dressed in red, white and blue on that day. The attached 

flyer includes an overview of some of the events taking place. Further details about 

specific class events and whole school competitions will follow. The celebrations will 

conclude on the Thursday afternoon with a Platinum Playground Party, where 

competition winners will also be announced. 

 

We look forward to celebrating and marking this special occasion. 

 

Finally, a reminder that Friday 27th May is an inset day and school will be closed to 

pupils. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs K Wakefield 

Principal 

 


